Bellville Police Belille Ohio 44813

Phone (419) 886-2813
Department Fax (419) 886-2144

J. Fletcher, Chief of Police

Dear Concerned Business Leader:

The Bellville Police Department is working with the National Child Safety Council to establish an Annual Child Safety
Education Program for our children and the community. In order to make this program a success, we need your help!

In our continuing commitment to child safety, drug awareness, and crime prevention education, we are gearing our
program toward our children, adults/parents, teachers and seniors. We have selected materials to address a broad range
of topics to include drugs and drug abuse, basic safety for children, stranger danger, identity theft, internet safety, Officer
Friendly, crime prevention, and other related materials for our community.

The materials are designed and provided by the National Child Safety Council, a 501(c)(3), tax-exempt, nonprofit
organization. | realize you are constantly being asked for donations, however working in conjunction with the Bellville
Police Department might very well be one of the most worthwhile endeavors in which you can be involved. Please join us
in this worthwhile campaign.

In order to help cover the cost of these materials we are asking you to help in providing these safety materials at a cost
of $3.00 per child:

30 Children - $90 50 Children - $150 70 Children - $210
100 Children - $300 200 Children - S600 300 Children - $900

Acknowledgement of those who support this program will be listed prominently on all activity manuals under the
heading:

“PROVIDED AS A PUBLIC SERVICE BY PEOPLE WHO CARE”
Checks should be made payable to NATIONAL CHILD SAFETY COUNCIL Federal Tax ID #38-6035290, or you can donate by
scanning the QR code and entering program #0OH 71-C-4.
Please accept my thanks for your time and consideration as your help is greatly appreciated.

Yours in Safety, Service, and Protection,

Chief J. Fletcher
. . Scan to Donate Online
Chief of Police or go to: DonateNCSC.org
Enter program #............
to donate to your unique
local program.
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